CHURN VALLEY HASH HOUSE HARRIERS

Run No 1583 r Nowhere No hares

There was a major fall of snow on Friday, the roads were icy and the hares couldn’t even get
to Quenington, with their coloured flour, to try and lay a trail!

So, with freezing temperatures and more snow forecast, in the interests of hashers’ safety
we decided to cancel on Saturday.

Two unknown hashers did not hear of the cancellation and were photographed on CCTV
having a frolic in the snow. They had obviously decided to save on their electricity bill by not
wearing their hashing ‘stuff’.

Polepussy and Anorak




